
C. M. Kirpatrick 
Profess,or of Wildlife Biology 
Forestry and Conservation 
Purdue University 
Lafayette, Indiana 47907 

Dear Professor Kirpatrick: 

\ 

July 23 , 1970 

Don Crabtree is at his home in Twin Falls, Idaho, now so I'm 
forwarding your letter to him. I'm sending you Mr. Crabtrde's last 
two articles published in Tebiwa, the journal of the Idaho State 
University Museum. Also enclosed is his complete list of publi­
cations for lyour information. 

Thank you for your letter. 

Yours truly, 

Joann Bopp 
Secretary to Don Caabtree 

jb 
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